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Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 12:26 PM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Hatchery Building

-----Original Message-----

From: Leah Pennekamp <penneleal2@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 12:20 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Hatchery Building

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello,

My name is Leah Olson and | am writing in support of the plans for the Hatchery Building in Riverside Park. The plans are
beautiful and would bring so much life to the park! | am hoping to see the plans approved and see these plans come to
life!

Thank you,
Leah Olson



